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UNDERWRITING BULLETIN 

 

To:   All Florida Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 

From:  WFG Florida Underwriting Department 

Date:  October 24, 2012 

Bulletin No.: FL-10242012-10 

Re:  Mortgage Priority Guarantee Policy 

 

On September 26, 2012, WFG issued a bulletin advising you that the Office of Insurance Regulation 
(“OIR”) approved WFG’s form of the Mortgage Priority Guarantee Policy (hereinafter referred to as 
“MPG”). While WFG’s MPG policy form was approved by OIR, the related Petition for a Rate Deviation 
was not approved. Due to a misunderstanding on WFG’s part regarding approval of the $125 rate, we 
authorized you to issue the MPG policy and charge premium of $125. WFG has been advised by OIR that 
the rate of $125 for the MPG policy has not been approved for WFG. Accordingly, the MPG policy 
cannot be issued until OIR approves the $125 rate. As soon as WFG receives that rate approval, we will 
advise you. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: This Bulletin is intended for use by title issuing offices, title insurance agents and approved attorneys of WFG National 
Title Insurance Company and any reliance by any other person or entity is unauthorized. This bulletin is intended solely for the 
purpose of underwriting policies of WFG National Title Insurance Company. 


